
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE DAILY ON CHANNEL 46.  If there is no TV access, please read this Daily
Bulletin to your class.  Mahalo!

To the Class of 2023 seniors who participated in the Senior Project Practice, awesome job! Please continue
to improve your presentation skills and add more content to your slides. Just a reminder that the Senior
project is Tuesday, March 7th. I mua Lahainaluna!

WIDA TESTING will continue TODAY January 30th during period 1, period 2, and 3 at K-101.  Teachers,
Please look for call slips in your mailboxes and email reminders to you as well as those students who are
required to test. K-101 will be open during lunch and period 4.

Students, this is a reminder that Door Dash or any other food delivery service is not allowed on campus
during school hours for student deliveries.  Drivers will be stopped by security and items taken to the
office and held until the end of the school day.  For safety reasons, we cannot have random people
handing items off to students on our campus.  Thank you for your cooperation.

Class of 2023 Seal of Biliteracy: the application window has re-opened for the Class of 2023 Seal of
Biliteracy! You can access the memo here for more information. Graduating seniors who wish to achieve
the Seal of Biliteracy must complete the online application at bit.ly/HISeal2023Apply by 3:00 p.m. on
January 31, 2023. If you have questions, please email the Ms. Olson at ashley.olson@k12.hi.us

Tutoring Volunteers Needed! Tutors needed for Lahainaluna Ho’oko Math Program and Princess
Nahi’ena’ena Elementary School tutoring program.  Please scan the code and complete the form to sign up to
volunteer. Deadline to apply is Today Monday, January 30th.  We are looking for volunteers who are able to
commit for the entirety of the second semester. A meeting will be scheduled to discuss expectations. You will
be contacted via email with the meeting date and time.  More information or questions, please contact Ms.
Abad at michelle.abad@k12.hi.us

Need help with Math? The Lahainaluna Ho’oko Math Program will be held every Tuesday beginning January
31st at Ms. Abad’s Room P8 from 2pm to 3pm.  Scan the code and complete the form with a parent/guardian
to sign up to participate.  You need to have the form completed before you can participate.  This is a free
program available to our students.  Refreshments and snacks will be provided after school. If you need
transportation, free Maui Bus passes are provided.  You will be paired with a peer tutor who will assist you
with your work from your math class and assist with improving your math skills.  Contact Ms. Abad at
michelle.abad@k12.hi.us if you have any questions. Mahalo!

Just a reminder: Please make sure you have the LHS parking sticker on your car in order to park in the
student parking lot.  You can contact the main office to apply for the parking sticker.

Becca’s closet: Attention all high school students! Shop for free formal wear! Where? King Kekaulike High
School. When? Saturday February 11th, Sunday February 12th (8am to 12pm) and Monday, February 13th
from 3pm to 5pm.  You need to bring a valid student ID.  Contact Kaylee DeCambra at
kdecambra@kkhs.k12.hi.us

For degree and non-degree seeking students. This meeting is mandatory if students want to enroll in early
college courses.  Today Monday, January 30 at  6pm in the cafeteria. For information, please see Miss Kristy
at the college and career center.

Attention Seniors! Tuesday, January 31st is the last chance to sign up for this year's Project Grad event at the
DISCOUNTED rate of $30. As of February, the rate jumps up to $50.  It's not too late to join in the fun. You can
sign up at www.LahainalunaPTSA.org, under the Project Graduation tab. We can't wait to celebrate the Class
of 2023!

Message from administration: Boarder's field and around the girls' and boys' dorm are off limits during
school hours. Mahalo!

ID/Meal Payments: Student ID Cards are required for all students to receive school meals (breakfast and
lunch).  Tell your parents/guardians to see if you have money to pay for your meals.  To check your meal
account balance, it’s at ezschoolpay.com. Mahalo!

COUNSELORS CORNER:
The Scholarship Bulletin is located in Miss Kristy's google classroom, "Class of 2023 Post High School''. Go to
the "Classwork" tab and scroll down to the "2022-2023 Scholarship Bulletin". All seniors should be applying

to the Lahainaluna Foundation Scholarship. There are 40 scholarships listed and just one application needed!
If you have not joined Miss Kristy's google classroom, here is the join code:  nvymjxk

SPORTS SHORTS:
Just a reminder: Tennis Tryouts’ Parent Consent Form and Physical Form are coming up soon prior to our
start date on Monday, February 6th. Turn these forms into the Athletic Department. Lahainaluna Boys and
Girls Varsity Tennis  Teams are also looking for a few more student athletes.  No experience necessary. If you
or know anyone that may be interested, see student athletes Kalia Hendrickson or Tony Soltani.  Feel free to
text direct Coach Mac at 808.281.2925

For those wanting to play Varsity baseball, your athletic physical and  consent forms need to be turned into
the athletic trainers before  February 6th.  Practice begins on February 6th 3:30pm at the Lahaina Baseball
fields.

Attention Surfers: The official deadline to sign up for the Surf Team is February 7th.  To be on the official
roster you and your guardian need to sign up for the Team Reach application and turn in the mandated
forms.

All mandated forms (Current DOE Sports  Physical and concision form and Guardian Consent Form) must be
turned in to the Athletic Trainer's office by February 7th.  The Athletic Trainer's Office is open at 1:00 pm and
is located by the Choir room and weight room.

On Tuesday, February 7th, those who have turned in their forms can attend a pizza lunch in Mr./Coach Niko's
room (L30).  You will also qualify to receive your Surf Team T-Shirt and Board Shorts.

Due to the weather this weekend and the movement of games, this is the updated athletics calendar for
the week of 1/30/23.

Monday January 30th
Grade checks due by 3pm

Tuesday January 31st
Boys basketball semi finals of the MIL basketball tournament at 530. @ Maui High. They will be playing the
winner of the 4/5 play in game on Monday.
Boys soccer will be having their senior night and last home game of the season starting at 6 pm vs. King
Kekaulike.

Wednesday February 1st
Basketball tournament finals at 7 pm @ Maui High School if we win on Tuesday.
Girls State Basketball Tournament Quarterfinals:  Lady Lunas vs winner of Kamehameha Schools-Kapalama
vs. Kaiser High School at 5pm at Moanalua High School.

Thursday February 2nd
JV Baseball vs Baldwin 330pm @ rec center field behind aquatic center Lahaina.
Potential playoff for basketball at maui high 7pm (If necessary)
Girls State Basketball Tournament Semifinals at 7:30pm at McKinley High School (If we win)

Friday, February 3rd
Girls State Basketball Tournament Finals at 7:00pm at Stan Sheriff Center (if we reach the finals)

Saturday February 4th
HHSAA paddling regatta on Oahu. We have boys, girls, and mixed crews competing.
We are hosting the MIL wrestling tournament at our gym starting at 10am and finishing around 530.

Have a great week and I MUA Lahainaluna

Breakfast: Breakfast Pizza, Fresh Fruit, Apple Chips.  Lunch: Macaroni and Cheese, Edamame, Baby
Carrots, Fresh Fruit, Sliced Peaches, Whole Grain Roll.  Cafeteria  monitors, please report to the cafeteria
15 minutes before lunch period.  Today's monitors are:   Michael Rayray, Noah Redaus, Heather
Ricardos, Ke'Arra Robinson, Rosa Rojas, Marcus Ruiz Carrillo.
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